
 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, Governors and Friends, 
 

In my assembly this week, I linked the new US leadership inauguration to remote learning. How do leaders that children experience around 

them set a good example, demonstrating that they are good at their jobs? We expect that at the very least they arrive on time, 

appropriately dressed, with all the resources they need and being well prepared. When do they learn to do that? They will have been 

learning these from being a child. No doubt that they also made/make some mistakes in the process. The children selected for the Value of 

the Week will have modelled some of these key leadership skills for themselves. 
 

In the newsletter this week: 

 Page 13 – lucky page for 4R. I am very impressed to see 96% of pupils of this class participating in Times Tables Rock Stars this 

week. But also encouraging to see competition as the three highest scoring students were from different classes. I hope that they 

all also joined in the daily LIVE sessions as well – check their attendance % further down this page. 

 8 classes achieved 90%+ attendance this week; keep this up. I hope more join you next Friday. 

 We put a lot of effort into our weekly reading page as we hope that parents and pupils pick up                                                    some 

ideas for books to read. Although libraries are closed, there is no shortage of online stories  

including audio books. Reading should be part of children’s daily diet and we strongly encourage  

conversations about books between parents and their children.  - page 3 

 Our remote learning year group pages contain again an impressive collection of great quality  

learning as a result of staff, pupils’ and families’ engagement, determination, passion and support.  

Many classes featured RE in their learning pages as well as Science and other subjects.      

 Next week is our music week. For singers among you, join in on Tuesdays’ FeelGoodFifteen with SingUp at 9am. – page 5 

 Starting next Monday: Mental Health Week – pages 7 and 10 

 Thank you to numerous parents that communicated with us over the past 4 weeks for advice about your child’s learning. The email 

on page 14 today is typical of many messages we receive and these are always much appreciated. How can we help you? Get in 

touch. 
 

With warmest wishes and I hope you all have a lovely weekend, 
 

Mr Jan M Bless - Headteacher 
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Remote Learning Attendance from Friday 22nd January – Thursday 28th January 2021 

 

                  Ash 65.33%           1H 82.85%             2A 77.14%           3F 90.40%             4F 92.17%             5G 80.76%            6B 94.28% 
               Birch 80.00%        1K 85.71%          2L 90.00%            3G 95.17%            4H 80.00%             5K 71.03%          6T 94.81% 
              Oak 60.76%           1T 79.31%             2T 71.20%            3W 88.80%           4R 99.16%             5T 90.00%             6Th 91.42% 

 

Well done to Birch, 2L and 4R for best attendance this week. (not a surprise  got this together with TTR this week) 

                                            Overall attendance since 5th January Y1 – Y6 84.47%  
 

 

 

Our Value this week was  
The following pupils modelled the value this week: 

Yasmin 1H, Sakeeb 1K, Mia 1T, Gabi 2A, Ozgur 2L, Mazie 2T, Lucy 3F, Neriah 3G, Lila 3W, Raj 4F, Everybody in 4H, Ali 4R,   

Nihal 5G, Zahra 5K, Rachel 5T, Sejdi 6B, Jaleel 6T, Beverley 6TH 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

linked to our learning that we have read this week: 

Please follow this link to our school 

website where you can hear stories read 

by teachers from our school. 

There are also lots of links to read, write 

ink e- books!  

Stories | Prince of Wales Primary School - 

Enfield 

Press the following link to find lots of 

stories to listen to online! 

BooksForTopics: Storytime Online 

 

 
Class novel: 

Mr Taylor is reading 

‘You’re Nicked 

Ms Wiz’ to Year 5! 

https://www.princeofwales.enfield.sch.uk/school-curriculum/english/stories/
https://www.princeofwales.enfield.sch.uk/school-curriculum/english/stories/
https://www.booksfortopics.com/storytime-online


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Year 1 we have been learning about Islam. We explored the meaning of our 

names and learned about the call to prayer spoken to a new Muslim baby. We also 

explored the religious aspects of a Muslim’s life and thought about how we look 

after ourselves.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sing Up at Home | Sing Up  

A-Z all songs | Sing Up  

https://www.singup.org/singupathome
https://www.singup.org/singupathome
https://www.singup.org/singupathome
https://www.singup.org/singupathome
https://www.singup.org/singupathome/all-songs
https://www.singup.org/singupathome
https://www.singup.org/singupathome


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Book a place by e-mailing eps-

sews@enfield.gov.uk providing 

the name of our school. 

mailto:eps-sews@enfield.gov.uk
mailto:eps-sews@enfield.gov.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Layla has been creative in 
the kitchen. 

Tasnim making pink 
pancakes! 

RE Holi 
posters 

Year 4 – Home learning  

English and 
DGR 

Samson learning French and Japanese  

Maths 

Year 4 have worked very 
hard this week. As a 

result, they have 
produced amazing 

home learning. Well 
done! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to everyone who has logged on to Times Tables Rock 

Stars this week! Each week we will be announcing the results 

of who has achieved high results on TTRS. 

This week our three highest scoring students are: 

Adonis 4H 

Zahra 5K 

Brian 5T 

The certificate for the class with the most active players in the whole school goes too… 

4R – Well done 4R you had 96% of your class actively playing. With an average speed 

of 3.89 seconds per question! 

Don’t forget to login and play. Try and be the winning class! We can’t wait to see who 

has been practicing their times tables! Keep rocking! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


